
  

 

What’s happening? 

13 February 

5.30—6.15pm 
Acquaintance Evening 

13 February 

6.30—7.30pm 
Governing Council AGM 

28 February 
Salisbury Secret GardenðRooms 

1ð12 

13—16 March ReceptionðYear 5  Swimming 

 Term 1, Week 2                                Thursday, February 8th, 2018 

LEARNING    COOPERATION    RESPECT    TEAMWORK   SAFETY    FUN    HONESTY   FRIENDSHIP 

 

49a Kensington Way, Burton 5110 

Phone: (08) 8280 6277 Facsimile: (08) 8280 6311       

Email: dl.1844_admin@schools.sa.edu.au         Website: www.burtonps.sa.edu.au 

BURTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Dear Families, 

Week 2 and the hot weather has certainly arrived! 

All of our learning areas are air-conditioned (we 

have replaced all units within the last few years) 

and children remain inside during breaks when 

the temperature is 35 degrees or above. 

 

The students have settled in well to their classes 

and learning programs are underway. We welcome 

several new staff members to our school this year. 

They are: 

                            Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wendy Pugsley          Ashleigh Foreman 

     Year 5/6                                    Year 1 

     SSOs 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lachlan Moss             Danika Roberts 

Volunteering in School: 

If you are interested in volunteering in your 

child’s class please speak with his/her class 

teacher. Volunteers are also needed in our 

canteen to ensure it remains open 3 days a 

week. Helpers within the classroom do not 

need to undertake a criminal history 

screening. 

Being on site:  

It is a DECD requirement that any person on 

the school grounds before or after ‘normal’ 

drop off / pick up times—ie before 8.30 and 

after 9.00am and before 2.45pm and after 

3.15pm— must sign in at the office and be on 

the grounds for a recognised purpose. Having 

parents and other visitors on the grounds 

outside of these times, poses a safety risk to 

our students and impacts on outside class 

activities.  

Arriving on time: 

It is important that children are at school by 

8.45am to avoid disruptions to their class and 

their own learning. If late, all children need to 

sign in through the front office before going 

into class.  

Alison Lynch,  Principal 

mailto:dl.1844_admin@schools.sa.edu.au


  

 



  

 

 

Acquaintance Night &  

Governing Council AGM  

Tuesday, February 13th  

Classrooms open from 5.30- 6.15pm  

Children can complete a special passport 

         Governing Council AGM at 6.30pm in the staffroom  

Please consider nominating for a position on  

                    Governing Council 

 
                                          Creche provided during the AGM 

 

You’re invited: 

All families are invited to join us for our Acquaintance night on Tuesday, February 13th. 

Classrooms will be open from 5.30—6.15pm. This is a fantastic opportunity to visit your 

child’s class, speak with his/her teacher, visit other areas of the school where your 

child will be working and meet the specialist teachers involved. This is not the time for 

a lengthy conversation with your child’s teacher. Alternate times can be organised and  

3 way interviews are held later this term.  

Learning for each child is a partnership between home and family. It does not just oc-

cur at school. Your support in listening to your child read, practise sight words, tables 

etc is vital to ensure your child reaches their full potential in both their learning and 

their well-being. We look forward to working closely with all families. 

Following our Acquaintance night next Tuesday, all parents are invited to join us for the 

AGM of our Governing Council at 6.30pm in the staffroom. Mr Neto will give a brief 

overview of Positive Education and the school’s and preschool’s Annual Reports will be 

shared.  

There are several vacancies for parents to join our Governing Council. Please see the 

office if you are interested for more information and a nomination form.   
 

As a member of Governing Council you will be involved in decision making and will gain 

a greater understanding of the workings of the school and pre-school.  

Meetings are held  twice a term on Tuesday evenings from 6.00pm– approx. 7.00pm.  

Please consider joining. 



  

 

The Family Maths Toolkit is full of ideas 

to help parents, families and children 

aged 13 and under enjoy everyday 

maths activities together. 

http://www.familymathstoolkit.org.uk/   

 

     Gemini Netball Club Inc.  

Player Registrations Open Now!!  

Winter 2018 season  

Player registration online open NOW!!!  

Closing  February  15th 2018  

Uniform fittings will be done Thursday 15th February 

2018  

Players required for the following grades:  

· 9 and under  

· 11 and under  

· 13 and under  

· 15 and under  

·If you are interested in playing winter season 2018  

please contact as soon as possible via clubôs website: 

Hats have  

arrived 

New hats in all sizes 

are now available from 

the front office.  

Sun safe hats are to be worn when outside 

during terms 1,3 and 4. Children without a hat 

are required to sit in the veranda area of the  

courtyard. 

Emergency Lunches 

Due to the generosity of Kick Start For 

Kids, we are able to provide an emergency 

lunch for children. However we are seeing 

the same children coming regularly for a 

sandwich when they should be able to 

bring food from home. Please ensure that 

your child brings lunch and recess to 

school each day. We do not have a never 

ending supply! 

Remember that our canteen is closed on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays. We are desper-

ate for more volunteers to ensure that the 

canteen can remain open on the other 

days. Please see Marg in the office if you 

can help. 

 

Our school has  

registered for the 

Coles Sports For 

Schools promotion 

which will help us 

gain much needed 

sporting equipment. 

 

For every $10 spent at Coles, customers will receive one Sports For Schools voucher. Bring them to 

school (we are waiting on the collection bin) and they will be sent off at the end of the promotion. If 

shopping online, you can select our school to donate your vouchers. The promotion continues until 

April 3rd. Please support our school if you shop at Coles. Encourage family members, friends and 

neighbours to also collect the vouchers. 

http://www.familymathstoolkit.org.uk/

